
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

Can you believe it? We are nearly at the end of the first half term! 

Where has that gone? It has flown by as we have been busy 

having lots of fun learning and growing. The past two weeks have 

been super, we have loved learning all about our bodies and our 

amazing families. Some children began their ‘Puddle Ducks’ 

swimming experience and I was one proud teacher, as the 

children had a fantastic first lesson!  
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Nursery Newsletter 

28.09.2018 
 

Welcome 

We have had two new children join our 

Nursery. We welcome Piper and George 

who are settling into Nursery life well. 

They are both lovely new additions. We 

hope you have had a fantastic first 

week!  

                    

‘Puddle Ducks’ Swimming 

The children loved their first swimming 

session! I am so proud of how they did. I 

cannot wait to see them progress and 

build up their confidence with their 

swimming lessons. Check out the 

website for pictures. 

 

 

Half Term 

Next Friday we break up for the half term 

holiday. We wish you a lovely week off. 

Make sure you keep safe and we will 

look forward to hearing all about what 

you have been busy doing.   

 


